
 
 
Dear Parents, 

The National Milk Scheme – Summer Term 2023 
 
As part of the National Milk Scheme, Tiverton Academy can provide your child with a carton of milk 
per day at a subsidised rate of 25p per carton per day for the Summer Term. Milk is delivered freshly 
to school each morning.  
 
Milk for Summer Term starting: 
Monday 17th April until Tuesday 25th July 2023 = 13 week term 
 
The cost of this will be £16.00 per child 
 
School is closed:  Mon 1st May 2023:  Bank Holiday 
                                Mon 8th May 2023:  Bank Holiday 
                                Mon 5th June 2023: Teacher Day 
                                Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June 2023: Half-term break (school closed) 
                               Tues 25th July – School closes normal time for summer break 
 
If you would like your child/children to receive milk each day, please make your payment via 
ParentPay NO LATER THAN 11.30a.m. on THURS 23rd March 2023 as this will confirm your 
order/consent for your child/children to receive milk. Any late orders placed will NOT BE 
INCLUDED UNTIL THE START OF THE FOLLOWING WEEK. Orders that have not been paid for 
IN ADVANCE WILL NOT BE PLACED. 
 
Mrs Gaskin 
Office Administrator 
 
 

************************************************* 
Dear Parents,  

Morning Toast Scheme – Summer Term 2023 
 
Tiverton Academy can provide your child with a slice of toast per day at a cost of 10p per day for the 
Summer Term. Toast is made freshly each morning in the School Kitchen.  
 
Toast for Summer Term starting: 
Monday 17th April until Tuesday 25th July 2023 = 13 week term 
 
The cost of this will be £6.40 per child 
 
School is closed:  Mon 1st May 2023:  Bank Holiday 
                                Mon 8th May 2023:  Bank Holiday 
                                Mon 5th June 2023: Teacher Day 
                                Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June 2023: Half-term break (school closed) 
                               Tues 25th July – School closes normal time for summer break 
 
If you would like your child/children to receive milk each day, please make your payment via 
ParentPay NO LATER THAN 11.30a.m. on THURS 23rd March 2023 as this will confirm your 
order/consent for your child/children to receive toast. Any late orders placed will NOT BE 
INCLUDED UNTIL THE START OF THE FOLLOWING WEEK. Orders that have not been paid for 
IN ADVANCE WILL NOT BE PLACED. 
 
Mrs Gaskin 
Office Administrator 
 

*Please ensure your child DOES want milk and/or toast before you commit to the 
payment as some children say they do not want it although it has been paid for. 
Thank you 


